Phunware Launches National
Ventilator Registry
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Phunware, Inc. (NASDAQ: PHUN) (the “Company”), a fullyintegrated enterprise cloud platform for mobile that provides
products, solutions, data and services for brands worldwide,
announced it has launched a National Ventilator Registry.
“As the United States braces for an onslaught of coronavirus
cases, hospitals and governments are confronting a grim
reality – there are not nearly enough lifesaving ventilator
machines to go around and there is no way to solve the problem
before the disease reaches full throttle,” according to a
recent NY Times article.
The Johns Hopkins Center for Health Security (JHCHS) estimates
that there are about 160,000 ventilators available for patient
care, but the American Hospital Association (AHA) estimates
960,000 people may need them over the course of the COVID-19
pandemic. While manufacturers race to ramp production,
hospitals and patients need access to real-time utilization
data of the existing ventilators in operation.
Phunware’s Knowledge Graph is uniquely suited to track
critical data attributes in near real-time, while Phunware’s
mobile digital front door provides clinicians with everything
they need to monitor and track the utilization of key
resources like ventilators. However, to do this across the

country, Phunware is calling on the medical community to
compile a National Ventilator Registry so that clinicians can
have complete visibility on existing resources and patients
can locate the lifesaving equipment that they need.
“We have built a data engine that is capable of managing over
a billion active devices and four billion daily transactions,
while generating more than 5 terabytes of data each day,” said
Randall Crowder, COO of Phunware. “We can leverage our
technology to identify and track critical medical assets like
ventilators, but we need to act now and we need everyone’s
help getting the word out to medical professionals on the
frontline so that we can collect the information that we
desperately need.”
Click here to learn more about Phunware’s efforts to locate
and track ventilators across the United States in order to
optimize resource allocation and utilization.

Safe Harbor Clause and ForwardLooking Statements
This press release includes forward-looking statements. All
statements other than statements of historical facts contained
in this press release, including statements regarding our
future results of operations and financial position, business
strategy and plans, and our objectives for future operations,
are forward-looking statements. The words “anticipate,”
“believe,” “continue,” “could,” “estimate,” “expect,”
“expose,” “intend,” “may,” “might,” “opportunity,” “plan,”
“possible,” “potential,” “predict,” “project,” “should,”
“will,” “would” and similar expressions that convey
uncertainty of future events or outcomes are intended to
identify forward-looking statements, but the absence of these
words does not mean that a statement is not forward-looking.
The forward-looking statements contained in this press release

are based on our current expectations and beliefs concerning
future developments and their potential effects on us. Future
developments affecting us may not be those that we have
anticipated. These forward-looking statements involve a number
of risks, uncertainties (some of which are beyond our control)
and other assumptions that may cause actual results or
performance to be materially different from those expressed or
implied by these forward-looking statements. These risks and
uncertainties include, but are not limited to, those factors
described under the heading “Risk Factors” in our filings with
the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC), including our
reports on Forms 10-K, 10-Q, 8-K and other filings that we
make with the SEC from time to time. Should one or more of
these risks or uncertainties materialize, or should any of our
assumptions prove incorrect, actual results may vary in
material respects from those projected in these forwardlooking statements. We undertake no obligation to update or
revise any forward-looking statements, whether as a result of
new information, future events or otherwise, except as may be
required under applicable securities laws. These risks and
others described under “Risk Factors” in our SEC filings may
not be exhaustive.
By their nature, forward-looking statements involve risks and
uncertainties because they relate to events and depend on
circumstances that may or may not occur in the future. We
caution you that forward-looking statements are not guarantees
of future performance and that our actual results of
operations, financial condition and liquidity, and
developments in the industry in which we operate may differ
materially from those made in or suggested by the forwardlooking statements contained in this press release. In
addition, even if our results or operations, financial
condition and liquidity, and developments in the industry in
which we operate are consistent with the forward-looking
statements contained in this press release, those results or
developments may not be indicative of results or developments

in subsequent periods.

